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July 14, 2021 – Public Services and Procurement Canada must determine whether the proposed Replace Pathway Lighting and Lighting Standards, located in Ottawa, ON is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects.
To help inform this determination, PSPC is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. All comments received will be considered public and may be posted online. For more information, individuals should consult the Privacy Notice on the Registry website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Written comments must be submitted by August 13, 2021 to:
Environment, Health and Safety
2720 Riverside Drive, Ottawa, Ontario
TPSGC.RCNLVEEListedeControle-NCRECMPChecklist.PWGSC@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca 
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To replace thirteen 150 watt high pressure sodium fixtures, poles, wiring and concrete bases for approximately 1000 feet, along the path behind 875 Heron Road leading to the back of the RA Centre. The project involves trenching for approximately 1000 feet at a depth of 0.55m to remove replace electrical cable, and digging to a depth of 1.8m to access and remove the concrete bases of lamp posts.
